New! Buy Bulk Drinks on Campus

Sending Office: Office of the Chief Administrative Officer
Sent By: caocommunications@mail.house.gov

Notice to All House Staff:

Buy your favorite drinks — in bulk! Visit the new House Drinks storefront in Rayburn or order online.

Whether you’re hosting a meeting or an office event, or just want to stock up on your favorite drinks, House Drinks sells
water, soda, juice, alcohol, and spirits. Six, twelve, and twenty-four packs are available depending on the drink.

House Drinks has competitive prices and a convenient location:

Rayburn 2039 | Weekdays from 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Non-alcoholic drinks are for sale as well as beer, wine, and spirits with a valid ID.

Credit cards are accepted for everything. You can also use the Bite App for all drinks except alcohol.
If you’d like to have drinks delivered to your office, place an order online at Drinks.house.gov.

For questions or assistance, call Capitol Hill Flavours at 202-225-1403. For guidance on the use of official, campaign, and
personal funds for catering services, contact the Committee on House Administration or Committee on Ethics.

Sincerely,

Catherine L. Szpindor
Chief Administrative Officer

U.S. House of Representatives
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